
URBAN PLANNING COMMITTEE REPORT
Bylaw 19784 - Edmonton Design Committee Bylaw

Recommendation of the Committee

That Bylaw 19784 be given the appropriate readings.

History

● At the August 24, 2021, Urban Planning Committee meeting, the August 24, 2021, Office of the
City Clerk report OCC00697, was considered.

● The Committee heard from S. Shorten, SAS Architecture Ltd.

Attachment

August 24, 2021, Office of the City Clerk report OCC00697
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